From: Hand, Chris

Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2013 2:35 PM
To: CITYC

Cc: Klosterman, Margo; Eichner, Teresa
Subject: Next Steps in the Budget Process

Council Members:

Thank you for your hard work during the Council budget process. We know how much time and effort
you put into your respective roles and greatly appreciate your dedication to the City of Jacksonville.

Since Council has completed its work on the budget, we are receiving questions about whether the
Mayor will exercise his line-item veto authority. With the Council just having completed the budget
process approximately 16 hours ago, we are now beginning our review and analysis of the budget. No
decisions will be made until that review and analysis is complete.

As is both required legally and would be our practice in any event, we will inform you as to any decisions
that are made following that review and analysis. Again, thank you for your commitment to our
community.

Chris Hand

Chief of Staff

Office of Mayor Alvin Brown

117 West Duval Street, Suite 400

Jacksonville, FL 32202

Direct; (904) 630-1253

Mayor’s Office (904) 630-1776

General Information: (904) 630-2489 (630-CITY)

Email: chand@coj.net

Connect with Mayor Brown and the City of Jacksonville!

j Find us on Follow us on 22 Us of Read the Mayor's
B Facebook Twitter BLOG

For general information, contact 630-CITY (2489).

View our calendar, sign up for newsletters or learn about volunteer opportunities.

*** Please note that under Florida's very broad public records law, email communications to and
from city officials are subject to public disclosure. ***



